

**Meeting of the Heritage Culture and Environment Delivery Group.
Monday 12th February.**

Attending:

Sue Titley
Jackie Head
Tom King
Mary Bryon-Edmund
John Farrar
Rosemary Farrar
Frank Scott-Mance
Sam. Lawley
John Bennett
Nancy Chadwick
Jim Chadwick
Ian Toy.
Georgina Schofield
John Pollard

David Clough PDC.

Mick Hanley was elected as Chairman. He initiated a discussion of Priority area 4 – looking for comments/suggestions/ideas/comments on each of the projects.

Some of the comments were:

- Should each meeting look at a different project?
- Should Project 21 be the prime project as it encompasses Project 20?
- Some projects overlap between delivery groups – how can that be managed?
- Lets 'brain-storm' what we want to achieve under each heading.
- Can we have any influence over how ING operates the land around the harbour?
- It was suggested that charging for parking on ING land was not good PR and ought to be deplored –could local have a permit?
- Suggested we should support the Streetscape initiative for a walkway around Copperhouse Pool. This is being promoted under Traffic & Transport.
- Was it a mistake to 'metal' King George V Memorial Walk?
- The lack of the cycle way along Penpol Terrace was discussed.
- More discussion on how to differentiate between which groups should tackle which project.
- Should we divide rural/urban in terms of needs?
- Copperhouse Pool – should this be a priority?
- Could we have a pedestrian walkway between South Quay and Lelant?
- Should we allow a new concrete road bridge across Copperhouse Pool – why not utilise the Swing Bridge? Could this group lobby against it?
- Merchant Curnow's Quay – what can be done?

- Proposed that we do write to ING about the Car Parking situation as suggested earlier. – Agreed.
- Suggested that we look at Project 20 at the next meeting.
- What is happening at the Hawkins Site??
- We need more interpretation panels around the town. Some already exist- can we have more?
- Dog Mess around the town – needs to be sorted, how? Ideas please.
- Access to the beach, again debate about the role of Traffic and Transport and Tourism groups in all this – suggestion that the area above Sandy Acres could be developed.
- Focus for the next meeting – project 20.

Date of next meeting – Tuesday 27th February. *Passmore Edwards*
(estimate 7.30 pm)

John Pollard